
Visitor Protocol
We welcome visitors to our school so we can work in partnership


with parents and the community. This includes parents and all

other visitors to the school.



At The Vineyard we aim to establish a community in which

everyone shows respect for themselves and for others. 



We will welcome and treat visitors and parents with respect and


we expect that this will be  reciprocated. 



We will act to ensure that The Vineyard remains a safe place for

pupils, staff and all members of our community. 



We will not tolerate aggressive or threatening behaviour towards

anyone in the school. This includes in person, via phone, via email


or on any other platform.



We reserve the right to ban an individual from the premises as a

result of such behaviour. 



The Vineyard staff appreciate your support with adhering to this


visitor protocol. 


